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From “Picnic in the Park” to “Party at the Parish”: We 

celebrated 75 yrs. of effort to advance equity for girls/women. 

 

(Jennifer Trujllo, Sandwich Board Feminist, and Hailey Danz) 

Jennifer and Hailey presented their unique and valuable 

perspectives on the topic of DIVERSITY. 

 

 

                                   

   WRAPPING UP 2021-22 IN STYLE

 

 
     Alice Gausch      Mary Hendrick 
     Jo Jenkins        Kathryn Lee 

     Janice McIntyre   Liz Oetter 

LIZ WINS the new member drawing                           
…  lunch on Marcy!  … 

IN MEMORY OF: 

Marilyn 

Sandstrom 

A sharing library 

and bench  has 

been constructed. 

“Quality is not an 

act, it is a habit.” 
(Aristotle said it;  

Janet Hutt lives it.) 

This project is nearly 

complete.  Final tasks 

include the roof, 

paint, plaque, and 

confirming a 

location.  

DONATIONS are still 

being accepted for 

this memorial.  Send 

to Nadine Ancel @ 

358 W. Los Ranchitos 

Dr., Durango 81301 

or go to AAUW 

Durango (CO) Branch  

 

Special thanks to Janet Hutt, Barb LaRue, and Paco Glass 

for their hands on contribution to this special memorial. 

 

https://durango-co.aauw.net/
https://durango-co.aauw.net/


And…..we roll into a new season of             

advancing equity for women! 

                                                                                                                                                                                              

San Juan SAGE 

 

SUMMER 2022, page 2 

 

 
INTEREST GROUPS: 

*Birthday Luncheons E-mail coming from Katherine. 

July: Wednesday 20th; August: Wednesday, 17th 

*Edouard Book Club See the 2022-23 book list 

included in this Sage. Contact: Sharon Powers. 

*OMG – Our Memories Group. Read about it on the 

website, first Fridays.  Contact: Peg Kimple. 

*Mahjongg, In person on Tuesdays.  Everyone 

welcome, contact katherineburgess@outlook.com  
*Walk-n-Talk, Wednesday, August 3rd @ 10:30am in 

Ignacio at the Southern Ute Cultural Center. 

*Web-site, https://durango-co.aauw.net/   

 

Hope that you have enjoyed WHO KNEW? 

during this past year. In May you met Kathleen 

Wells - a former classroom teacher and retired 

attorney. Volunteers now with the Episcopal 

Church in Navajoland.  And, comes to us from 

Texas with interest in camping, reading, and 

politics. 

 

 

 
Happy JUNE Birthday: 

Kathleen Adams, Kathy Fine-Dare, Alice Gausch, Jo 

Jenkins, Anand McManus, Sarah Pretzer, Faye Schrater, 

and Barbara Shore  

Happy JULY Birthday: 
Wanda Ellingson, Peg Kimple, Susan Koonce, Caterina 

Marsh, Pat Petersen, Wendy Prouse 

Happy AUGUST Birthday: 
Bernardine DeClerk-Cox, Marcia Clouser, Andrea Dalla, 

Tekla Miller, Donna Nelson, Jill Patton, Trish Pegram, 

Art Rieke 

 

 

Date         Title/Author       Discussion Leader/Hostess 
July 27         Ordinary Grace/William Kent Krueger    Sharon Powers 
August 31        The Bird Girl-and the Man who Followed the Sun/Velma Wallis Peg Kimple 
September 28       The Mission House/Carys Davies     Judy Hook 
October 26       The Complete Persepolis/Marjane Satrapi    Beth Green/Pat Petersen 
December 7       The Story of More/Hope Jahren     Jean Walter/Marta Snow 
January 25        A Long Petal of the Sea/Isabel Allende    Betsy Norton 
February 22        Light in Dark Times: The Human Search for Meaning/  Kathy Fine-Dare 

A. Waterston , C. Corden 
March 29                   The Nature of Nature: Why We Need the Wild/Enric Salas  Mary Hendrick 
April 26                       The Giver of Stars/Jojo Moyes     Sally Bellerue 
May 31          Life with Picasso/Francoise Gilot, Carlton Lake   Patty Joy 
 

 

BIRTHDAY LUNCHEON Dates thru 2022 

JULY: Wednesday, 20 July           OCTOBER: Wednesday, 19 October: 

AUGUST: Wednesday, 17 August           NOVEMBER: Thursday, 17 November 

SEPTEMBER: Thursday, 22 September   DECEMBER:Wednesday, 21 December 

*Fill in your calendar now; and watch for details from Katherine Burgess 

 

 
Dear AAUW-Durango Friends, I want to express my sincere gratitude for 

your support and encouragement over the past five years as I offered my 

best while serving as your branch president.  It is time now, and my honor 

to join the 75-year long list of esteemed past presidents.  I personally wish 

to thank all the board members that worked with me during this time; and 

wish continued success to all those who choose to serve in the coming 

years.  May the AAUW mission continue to be the driving force of our work 

as a branch.  With much gratitude and a bit of sadness too, ~marcy 

 

 

https://durango-co.aauw.net/

